From:
To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: Do not Defund the Police

Date: Sunday, June 14, 2020 8:57:51 PM

Hello,

If this is not the right email account I apologise please forward to your Police Service Board members.

As a home owner, Father, Husband and tax payer I am writing to express my complete distain and disagreement with any Police defunding as this is radical left thinking and dangerous. I want it to be known not only will I do everything in my power and influence to get all Police Service Board members and Politicians who entertain this idea voted and removed from there positions, but I will start a movement to make the city lower tax payers monetary obligation to the region for taking away paid for services. Furthermore I will also begin a campaign to sue the City of Hamilton and the Police Service Baord and their members for this injustice and prejudice act towards Police and the irresponsible behaviour and ideology for taking away public safety when crime in Hamilton region is going up.

Sincerely

Mr. Ryan Burne